
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING

A public hearing will be held for the purpose of giving interested persons the opportunity to comment on adjustments to the 2025 budget of the Redevelopment Agency of Salt Lake County (adopted on December 10, 2024).  It will commence at 6:00 P.M. on June 17, 2025, in the Salt Lake County Council Chambers, Room N1-110 (see note below) in the County Government Center, 2001 South State, Salt Lake City, Utah.

Members of the public may also choose to participate in the public hearing electronically through information that can be found at https://slco.org/council/agendas-minutes

